UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001

OFFICE OF THE February 11, 2019
SECRETARY

Senator Vinny deMacedo et al.
Massachusetts State Senator

for Plymouth and Barnstable District
State House, Room 313C
Boston, MA 02133-1053

Dear Senator deMacedo:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter to NRC Chairman Kristine L. Svinicki, regarding
decommissioning activities and site restoration at Pilgrim Nuclear Power Station.

A response is under preparation which will be forwarded to you shortly.

Sincerely,

Annette Vietti-Cook



Identical letter sent to:

Representative Joan Meschino

Massachusetts State Representative
for 3rd Plymouth District

State House, Room B1

Boston, MA 02133-1053

Representative Mathew Muratore

Massachusetts State Representative
for 1st Plymouth District

State House, Room 39

Boston, MA 02133-1053

Representative Sarah Peake

Massachusetts State Representative
for 4'" Barnstable District

State House, Room 163

Boston, MA 02133-1053

Representative Dylan Fernandes

Massachusetts State Representative
for Barnstable, Dukes, and Nantucket

District

State House, Room 39

Boston, MA 02133-1053

Representative Timothy Whelan

Massachusetts State Representative
for 1 Barnstable District

State House, Room 39

Boston, MA 02133-1053

Senator Patrick O’Connor
Massachusetts State Senator
for Plymouth and Norfolk
State House, Room 520
Boston, MA 02133-1053

Representative Kathleen LaNatra

Massachusetts State Representative
for 12th Plymouth District

State House, Room B1

Boston, MA 02133-1053

Representative David Vieira

Massachusetts State Representative
for 3 Barnstable District

State House, Room 167

Boston, MA 02133-1053

Representative William Crocker

Massachusetts State Representative
for 2" Barnstable District

State House, Room 39

Boston, MA 02133-1053

Representative Josh Cutler

Massachusetts State Representative
for 6" Plymouth District

State House, Room 39

Boston, MA 02133-1053





